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KOOGLER & ASSOCIATES
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

4014 NW THIRTEENTH STREET
GAINESVILLE, FLORIDA 32609
352/377-5822 = FAX/377-7158

DEC 13 2002

December 11, 2002

BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

Mr. Syed Arif, P.E.

Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-2400

Subject: IMC Phosphates MP, Inc. (New Wales)
Multifos Plant - Kiln C Permit Revision
No. 1050059-024-AC, PSD-FL-244

Dear Mr. Anf:

This is a follow up to your telephone conversation with Pradeep Raval regarding the status of
FDEP’s review of the above referenced project.

It is our understanding that the additional information submitted to you during the meeting on
November 4, 2002 is under FDEP review; and, a response to the remaining items in your letter
dated September 10 is not required at this time. The emission unit operation information
requested by Trina Vielhauer last week will be submitted in the next few weeks, as soon as it is
compiled.

We really appreciate your willingness to extend the permit expiration date to allow for time to
resolve the permitting issues.

If you have any questions, please call Pradeep Raval or me.

Very truly yours,

JBK:par

c: C. Dave Turley, IMC
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